
 

 

 

OHA Nursing News 

Immunizations 

Pre-K 
 

Dear Pre-Kindergarten Parents, 

 

     Before the start of school in September, your child will be required to have the 

following immunizations to attend Pre-Kindergarten: 

 

 

DVP Vaccine        Protects against Diphtheria, Whooping Cough (Pertussis), and 

                               Tetanus 

                                Needs 4 doses 

 

OPV Vaccine        Protects against Polio 

                               Needs 3 doses 

 

Hib Vaccine          Protects against Haemophilus Influenzae B 

                                Previous doses with 1 dose after 1st birthday 

 

Pneumococcal Conjugate Vaccine    Protects against Pneumococcal Conjugate 

(Prevnar Vaccine)                               Previous doses with 1 dose after 1st birthday     

 

MMR Vaccine                    Protects against Measles, Mumps, Rubella 

                                             Needs 1 dose 

 

Varicella Vaccine               Protects against Chickenpox 

                                             Needs 1 dose 

                                             

*Flu Vaccine                       Protects against Influenza 

                                             Needs 1 dose @ start of flu season 

 

  Please make sure to make an appointment for a Current Physical Examination   

  Use the OHA Health Forms – signed by Pediatrician 

  Attach Immunization Record 

  Return Physical Exam before the 1st Day of School 

 

                                                                                     Sincerely, 

                                                                                     Linda Malinowski RN 

                                                                                     School Nurse 

                                                                                     Oak Hill Academy 


